
Blackawton Primary School 

NEWSLETTER  

  

 

Creative - Confident - Caring 

We educate children so they can lead great lives 

Good afternoon! 

 

As we move into the final weeks of the summer term, I wanted to take a  

moment to reflect on the incredible efforts of our children across the school. 

Over the past few weeks, they have been working tirelessly, showing real 

perseverance, resilience, and pride in their learning. 

 

It has been especially lovely to hear the Three Billy Goats Gruff  being  

retold so enthusiastically by our younger children — their storytelling, role play, and  

imagination have truly brought the story to life. Across the school, children have also been rising 

to challenges in areas such as swimming and outdoor learning, where we’ve seen outstanding 

teamwork, determination, and personal growth. 

 

We are incredibly proud of the strong values our pupils continue to show — not just in their 

achievements, but in the way they support one another and embrace every opportunity. Blackawton 

Primary is a school full of heart, and it’s the children’s positive attitude and energy that make it 

such a special place to be. 

 

Looking ahead, we have a packed and exciting few weeks to enjoy. We’re looking forward to  

celebrating creativity and talent at the Blackawton Music Festival, marking the opening of our 

beautiful new ‘Dough and Grow Community Garden’ on Wednesday, and coming together as a 

whole school community for Sports Day. These events are a brilliant chance for the children to 

shine beyond the classroom — and showcasing their talents is something we’re always proud to 

shout about here at Blackawton! 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. We look forward to sharing these final weeks 

of term with you and celebrating all that our amazing children have achieved. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mr Fielding and Mrs Buckle 
 

 

 

 

Friday 20th June 2025 Attendance to date 

Class 1 97% 

Class 2 94% 

Class 3 96% 

Class 4 96% 

Class 5 95% 

National 
expectation 

96% 



 

 

 

 
Tuesday 24th June 2025 Year 2 and 3 Rock pooling trip 

Wednesday 25th June 2025 Garden grand opening at 3:30pm 

Thursday 26th June 2025 Sports Day (afternoon) *PLEASE NOTE DATE CHANGE* 

Saturday 28th June 2025 Blackawton Colour Run at 11:00am 

Monday 30th June Year 6 Residential trip—Skern 

Tuesday 8th July 2025 Nursery and Class 1 day out—Morleigh Pump Track 

Wednesday 9th July 2025 Year 6 Sailing 

Thursday 10th July 2025 ESW Pupil Leadership Conference 

Thursday 10th July 2025 Blackawton Music Festival (Afternoon) 

Monday 14 July 2025 Nursery graduation  

Tuesday 15th July 2025 Year 6 Play—Dress rehearsal to school 

Wednesday 16th July 2025 Year 6 Play to Parents and Carers (Afternoon) 

Thursday 17th July 2025 Year 6 Play to Parents and Carers (Evening) 

Friday 18th July 2025 Last day of academic year 

 Please note—More dates to come.  

Further school trips being organised, tbc. 

Finer details will be sent closer to events. 



CLASS ‘SNAPPY’ NEWS 

“Who’s that tip trapping across my bridge?” 

 

Nursery 
 

What a perfect week to explore rivers, streams and 

boats. At the start of the week we took an exciting 

trip to the stream where the children acted out the 

story of The Billy goats gruff. Back at Nursery the 

children have spent time making river systems using 

guttering in our outdoor area.  Watching the water 

rush through the channels was a huge hit and helped 

us understand how rivers flow. 

 

 

  

 

Class 2 
Class 2 have been performing Sea poetry this week. 
We have explored different poetic devices and noticed 
their effect as we perform poems. We have found  
refrains and repetition to be very effective! 
In Maths we have been learning about capacity and 
mass. We have enjoyed cooling off in the hot weather 
by examining the capacity of different containers.  

Class 3  

This week, we’ve been diving deep into our  
marine-themed English unit! The children have been 
painting beautiful ocean art and exploring creative  
language to help co-author a collaborative class book 
about marine life and pollution. It's been a fantastic way 
to blend imagination with environmental awareness. 
We have also been on a Bug Hunt around our school 
grounds to see how we can increase our biodiversity.  
In PE, we’ve been enjoying the sunshine with games of 
rounders, and in maths, we've been sharpening our  
money skills by learning how to calculate change – a 
practical and fun way to build confidence with real-life 
maths. It’s been a week full of creativity, cooperation, 
and learning! 

Class 4 
 
Class 4 have been making waves this week—literally 
and figuratively! In English, they’ve been mastering 
how to punctuate direct speech with confidence.  
 
In the pool, they’re diving into butterfly and front crawl 
techniques, building both skill and stamina.  
 
Meanwhile, in maths, they’ve been tackling time and 
time problem solving—learning to tell the time and use 
it in real-life challenges. 

 

Class 1 
To start our week's theme of Rivers and Streams, Class 1 
walked across the fields to the River Gara on Monday 
morning. They had lots of fun paddling in the stream and 
playing on the bridge before acting out the story of the 3 
Billy Goats Gruff. There were some very scary trolls! 

 Class 5 
 
This week in maths, Class 5 have been exploring how to 
calculate opposite angles and have been practising  
measuring and drawing angles accurately using a  
protractor.  
 
In outdoor learning, they also had the opportunity to 
make a delicious batch of elderflower cordial with Fleur.  
 









 

Blackawton Primary School Noticeboard 
 
 

 

Summer Holiday Activity Club from 4th August for  
three weeks . You can book one day or multiple days.    
 
 

ht tps://dynamicadven t urescic.co.uk/s ummer-holiday s-

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fdynamicadventurescic.co.uk%2fsummer-holidays-adventure-club&c=E,1,U1Q-lflj8hGld42lWviYFPyqNRWpGJli_fRGySjhn5Aqb4rdXj3VC_xo4F3fBKUQuwewHnmJB68-bB6XPZHiqmWJuW4KEC0ka0lIFO1odeU,&typo=1


 Have a go at this mathematical thinking to get your maths conversations         
 happening at home.  

 

Lily is setting up chairs for the school play. 

She arranges 8 rows of chairs. Each row has 6 chairs. 

How may people is she expecting? 
 

 

Ms Llewellyn’s Recommended Read:  
 

The Summer Solstice by  
Ellen Jackson is a perfect  
seasonal read. This beautifully  
illustrated book explores how  
different cultures around the 
world have celebrated the longest 
day of the year—from ancient 
stone circles to modern-day  
festivals.  
 
With rich, accessible text and  
vibrant artwork by Jan Davey  
Ellis, the book combines science, 
storytelling, and history in a way 
that captures children’s  
imaginations. It encourages  
curiosity about the natural world 
and respect for global  
traditions—a wonderful addition 
to any classroom exploring the 
seasons, celebrations, or  
sustainability.  

 

Maths Problem of the Week – Family fun!  



Look out for our 
 delicious lettuces on sale, over the coming weeks! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blackawton annual teddy bear parachute jump 
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SEND Signpost 
 

 
  

 

 Emily Risby 
 SENDCo 
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Story writing competition 
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Colour Run Countdown – Less Than 1 Month to Go! 

The excitement is building as the big day draws near! With under one month to go, our Colour Run 
team is working hard behind the scenes to bring you an unforgettable event filled with colour, fun, and 
community spirit. 

 

  ♀ Ready to Run? 
We’d love to see you there—whether you’re running, walking, or dancing your way through the colour 
clouds! If you're planning to join the fun, please enter as soon as possible. Spaces are limited due to 
field capacity, and early entries really help our team with planning. 
 

  Spread the Word! 
Invite friends, family, neighbours—anyone who’d love a vibrant day out. The more, the merrier! 

 

✍ How to Enter 
To register, simply follow this link: 

  https://form.jotform.com/250852915356361 
Or scan the QR code below. 

 

 

  Volunteers Needed 

Not running? No problem! We’d love your help. 
We’re looking for: 
• Cake bakers 
• Tea and coffee makers 

• Bar volunteers 
Cheering squad stars! 
It truly takes a village to make this day magical. If you can lend a hand, please email us 
at colourrun@fobs.org.uk. 
 

  Local Business Sponsorship 
Are you a local business owner? Want to get involved and show your support? We have some great 
sponsorship opportunities that will put your name front and centre at this fantastic community event. 
Get in touch—we’d love to hear from you! 

 

  Stay Connected 
For all the latest updates, follow us on Instagram: @blackawtoncolourrun 
And don’t forget to keep an eye on the school’s Facebook page. 
Please share our posts and help spread the word using your own social channels too!  

Thank you, one and all!  

 

 

https://form.jotform.com/250852915356361
mailto:colourrun@fobs.org.uk
https://www.instagram.com/blackawtoncolourrun
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Totnes and District Show, 27 July 2025 
 

Calling all 'Cookers, Crafters and Gardeners'! 
 

 We hope you are starting to plan your entries for the HHH Competition 

 at Totnes and District Show on Sunday 27 July this year. 

 The website link for entries is:  

https://showingscene.com/events/totnes-show-2025-jul-2025/ homecraft-handicraft-horticulture 

 We are pleased to see entries beginning to come in. 

 We are looking forward to a bumper crop of entries this year, as we have 

 enjoyed in the past couple of years. 

 Do please get your friends and other members of your family to join in. 

 The more the merrier, and makes for good competition on the day! 

 We are really keen to encourage entries in the Horticulture Section, 

 where numbers were a little lower, such that the chances of winning are 

 very good! 

 If you already enter in other Sections maybe you or members of your 

 family grow  flowers, fruit and vegetables which could also be entered. 

 That would be great and much appreciated. 

 Also, remember entries are not confined to competitors in the Totnes    

 area and you can enter up to 2 exhibits per class. 

  

 From the HHH team, Totnes and District Show Society 

  

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fshowingscene.com%2fevents%2ftotnes-show-2025-jul-2025%2fhomecraft-handicraft-horticulture&c=E,1,_67NGhDBl7R7-9qM1j15iJd9FeQg5dQv_fOxqFlmcASnf8qD1oMj7-u384EwhsmBMclh2AAHBThW66OkH6sX3RvTOuHhc8C_CZfx3JCYUXns&ty
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Link—Blackawton Colour 5K Run  

https://form.jotform.com/250852915356361
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